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SRZ Special Counsel for Pro Bono
Initiatives Sara Solfanelli Quoted in The
Independent
June 1, 2023

Marking the 102nd anniversary of the Tulsa Race Massacre, Schulte Roth

& Zabel’s pro bono team continues to advocate for the remaining

survivors. Sara Solfanelli, Special Counsel for Pro Bono Initiatives, spoke

to the firm’s ongoing litigation efforts as the survivors await a critical court

decision.  

“Despite the indisputable facts about the Tulsa race massacre and the

ongoing generational damage that it caused, there has not been any

constructive, tangible action taken to address and repair its catastrophic

harm. There is a path to justice through the legal system and this lawsuit,

and it’s a real opportunity for the survivors to see that justice in their

lifetimes.” 

Read The Independent article here. 

https://www.srz.com/en/news_and_insights
https://www.independent.co.uk/news/world/americas/tulsa-race-massacre-lawsuit-hearing-b2349203.html
https://www.srz.com/
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